

OATLEY OOSH CARE

www.oatleyoosh.org.au

Term 1 Newsletter

Office/Community Hall - 95701142 OPS Site - 9580 6591

Email - enquiries@oatleyoosh.org.au

Welcome to 2016!

It has been a smooth transition to 2016 and into term one.

We would like to give a huge welcome to all our new families and a warm welcome back to our familiar families!

We look forward to a great year!

Community Hall Accreditation

In week 6 of term, the center's community hall site underwent the Australian Children's Education and Care Quality Authority accreditation. We are very pleased to share that it was found that our service and educators are "acknowledged for its achievement in meeting the nation quality standard in striving for quality outcomes for children". We wish to thank all families and children for your support during this period.



April Vacation Care

Our April vacation care program is now available online at our website www.oatleyoosh.org.au.

Be quick – places are limited and excursion enrolments close
Thursday 7th April.

OPS After School Pick Up - Year 2

As of week 9, we will be returning to the old after school care pick up system for all children in year two at OPS. The children will make their way to an educator to have their names marked off, before they make their way independently to the OOOSH room with the other seniors for roll call.

Documents Online

Any documents or information you may need are available at our website for your convenience. These include our policies and procedures, menus, permission forms, vacation care programs and important dates to remember.

Public Holiday Policy

As per the centre policy, normal before and after school care fees will apply for any children who are permanently booked in for a session that falls on a public holiday. Please see the relevant policy for further details.

Account Balances

Centre policy states that all outstanding fee balances are to be finalized before the end of term one. If you have not received your statement via email, please call the office manager (*Sharna*) immediately on 9570 1142.



IMPORTANT DATES

25th March – Good Friday *Centre Closed*

28th March – Easter Monday *Centre Closed*

6th April – Management Committee Meeting 6:30pm

8th April – Last Day of School *Woohoo!*

25th April – ANZAC Day Centre Closed

26th April – Pupil Free Day *Centre Closed*



Meet the Educator:

Tamara. D

Tamara is a childcare educator who has been with us since March last year and continues to impress us with her fantastic basketball skills! Tamara brought to the centre over five years of childcare experience and the compassion and understanding that only a mother could bring. Feel free to catch Tamara (on or off the court!) for a chat!